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5 July 2024 
 

 

Dear Parents 
 

An Important Safety Message from the Sports Department – Student Mouthguards 
 

The School policy is to endorse various sporting governing bodies in their guidelines surrounding the use of dental 

protection. All pupils require a mouthguard to take part in Rugby or Hockey at school throughout their school life.  

We work with OPRO, the largest manufacturers of Custom-Fit mouthguards in the world. OPRO have launched 

their revolutionary Instant Custom-Fit mouthguard which is a dentist level mouthguard that can be fitted at home. 
 

Benefits of the Instant Custom-Fit mouthguard: 
 

● OPRO’s revolutionary fitting mechanism allows the pupil to take an instant dentist impression of their teeth 
whilst moulding their Custom-Fit mouthguard 

● You can choose between 3 protection levels and add anti-microbial protection to the mouthguard 
● Made in OPRO’s manufacturing facility in Hertfordshire, the Instant Custom-Fit offers the highest level of 

protection as worn by professionals 
● Prices start from just £29.99, plus you will receive 10%off if you use the code RGSHighWycombe10 
● No waiting for your mouthguard! The Instant Custom-Fit can be manufactured in as little as 2 days. Once 

fitted at home it’s ready to use 
● You will receive a complimentary Self-Fit mouthguard to practise the fitting process with and this can be used 

as a spare mouthguard for the season 

To order an Instant Custom-Fit please follow the steps below: 
 

1. Visit OPRO  
2. Choose the mouthguard you’d like to purchase 
3. Enter the discount code at checkout to receive 10% off 
4. Your OPRO Instant Custom-Fit will be sent to the delivery address provided 
5. Follow the fitting instructions included with the mouthguard 
6. Your mouthguard is now ready to use! 

Any questions about the product or OPRO’s service should be sent directly to the OPRO Customer Care Team (not 

RGS) on 01442 430690 or email info@oprogroup.com. 
 

If your son already has a mouthguard, please check that it still fits.  Your child’s growth can prejudice the fitting 

and effectiveness of a mouthguard.  There is no obligation to purchase a dentally fitted mouthguard and you may 

choose to purchase these items elsewhere. 
 

Yours sincerely 

James Honeyben 

Strategic Lead for Sport 

Head of Rugby 
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